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All Saints Primary School  
ASSA Information 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

First of all we would like to thank you all for supporting our Mother’s Day pop up shop earlier this month 

which was a great success. We received 90 gift pre-orders before the event and sold more gifts after 

school along with a sweet stall for the children and in total we raised £228. 

 

We have organised a non-school uniform day on Thursday 29th March, which is the last day of the Spring 

Term. We are asking for a £1 donation, which will help fund our fabulous Easter activities that we have 

planned. Attached is a Design your own Easter bunny competition for your child to complete where they 

can decorate it how they wish, please return this to school by Tuesday 27th March where the winners and 

runner ups for each class will be announced at the Easter Café where they can collect their prize. 

 

We have also organised an Easter egg hunt for all the children in the afternoon at school and they will all 

receive an Easter treat that the Easter bunny has left for them. 

The Easter café is being held in the school hall from 3.30pm and we have lots of lovely prizes to be won on 

our raffle with lots of activities for the children to enjoy which are as follows. 

 

Face Painting 

Lucky Dip 

Hook a Carrot  

Decorate an Easter cookie  

Sweet Stall 

Tombola 

Easter Gifts 

Easter Raffle 

Café and Cake 

 

Honeybuns in Holwell are very kindly donating cakes for the café and we have been donated prizes from 

local businesses for the Easter raffle. 

 

Please do all come along and invite your friends and family, if your child is attending after school club why 

not pop in for a cuppa and a slice of cake and buy some raffle tickets and you could go home with a prize. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our events 

 

Mrs Emma Osment 

(PTA Chairperson All Saints CE VC Primary School) 
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